Due to the "open" of RØSTIG, it will almost certainly be able to go ahead in the event of new measures from the government regarding corona. Should this really not be the , you will receive a voucher that will allow you to stay with us at another convenient time.

In the unlikely event that you have to cancel the booked stay due to circumstances, the compensation below stand. The compensation depends on the number of days until the start of the stay dates, it amounts to:

- 50% of the agreed price for cancellation up to 6 to 4 weeks before the start of date of stay.
- 75% of the agreed price for cancellation between 4 and 2 weeks before the start of the date of stay.
- 100 % of the agreed price for cancellation between 2 weeks and 0 days before start of stay date.